Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
INFINITE SOURCE COMMUNICATIONS GROUP, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, December 10, 2024, 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: FDOT District Four, Rick Chesser Auditorium, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Visit: www.fdot.gov/wpph/district4 for more information on District Four's Draft Tentative Five-Year Work Program.
VIRTUAL: To attend from your computer, tablet or smartphone please register using the link below: https://tinyurl.com/FDOTD4WP2024

Participants can also use their phone by dialing +1(562)247-8422; Access code: 664-721-860

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Broward, Palm Beach, Martin, St. Lucie, and Indian River Counties Work Program Public Hearing will be held in-person and virtually in order to present District Four's 2026-2030 Draft Tentative Five-Year Work Program and allow the public to ask questions or make comments about the plan in general, as well as specific projects included in the plan.
The Hearing will consist of a formal presentation, a comment period, and an open discussion. The presentation will be followed by a live question and answer session. Staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. In-person audience members can approach the microphone and ask questions or make comments. Online viewers can submit questions and comments prior to the Hearing by emailing mark.madgar@dot.state.fl.us or submitting comments via the GoToWebinar chat box. Questions and comments will be responded to in a timely manner. Persons wishing to submit statements, in place of or in addition to oral statements, may do so by sending them to the email or the Work Program website provided above or handing to staff at the hearing. All statements postmarked on or before December 20, 2024, will become part of the Public Hearing record.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Mark Madgar at (954)777-4624 or in writing at the Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309-3421 or by email at: mark.madgar@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior to the Hearing.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mark Madgar, at (954)777-4624 or via email at mark.madgar@dot.state.fl.us. You can also visit www.fdot.gov/wpph/district4.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mark Madgar, at (954)777-4624 or via email at mark.madgar@dot.state.fl.us. You can also visit www.fdot.gov/wpph/district4. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Mark Madgar, at (954)777-4624 or via email at mark.madgar@dot.state.fl.us. You can also visit www.fdot.gov/wpph/district4.
